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The 9th meeting of the EuroHPC Research & Innovation Advisory Group took place on 

23rd of March 2020. The meeting was held as a video conference. The EuroHPC Joint 

Undertaking (JU) presented an update on the ongoing activities of the JU with respect to 

the procurement of peta- and pre-exascale systems. The RIAG was informed about the 

response of the Governing Board (GB) to the formal feedback on Call H2020-JTI-

EuroHPC-2020-1 which has been communicated to the interim Executive Director after 

the 8th RIAG meeting. The RIAG was also informed about the decision of the GB to 

amend the timeline for the upcoming Calls in 2020.  

Central to the 9th meeting of the RIAG was the debate on the Multiannual Strategic 

Research and Innovation Agenda (MSRIA). In order to develop the MSRIA 2021/22 

members of the RIAG decided to work in groups focusing on different aspects of the 

document. A complete draft MSRIA is expected in May 2020 after the forthcoming RIAG 

meeting on 29th of April.  


